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INDIVIDUAL. CLASS AND SCHOOL 

INDICATORS 

97.3%+ MEETING ACADEMY TARGET  

96%+ AT OR ABOVE NATIONAL AVERAGE 

BELOW 96% - BELOW NATIONAL 

AVERAGE  

90% AND BELOW- PERSISTENT ABSENCE—

SERIOUS ATTENDANCE CONCERN 

2022/2023 ATTENDANCE 

POS. CLASS WEEK % 

1 2AR 99.3 

2 1/2MP 98.6 

3 5/6JM 94.3 

4 3/4JH 93.8 

5 3TC 93.4 

6 RA 92.1 

7 1AH 91.9 

8 RI 91.6 

9 4MW 89.8 

10 6GE 89.6 

11 5DBM 85.5 

SCHOOL 

TARGET: 

97.3% 

 

WEEKLY SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 

92.7% 

LATE ARRIVALS 
14 late marks were recorded this week 

losing 187 minutes of learning time.  

  

100% attendance  

Non-Uniform award: 

No classes awarded this week       

If children arrive to school after 8:55, 
the gates will already be locked and 
they will be marked down as late.  
 
If children arrive to school after 9:30, 
this will affect their attendance. 
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Parents Evening 
Thank you to our Ambassadors who supported us during Parents Evening, the 
children took the lead in showing parents where to go and answering 
questions. They did a great job! 
It was lovely to see parents too. And thank you for the suggestions that you 
gave regarding communication. These will be passed on to Governors who can 
share them in the Parent Forum that will be held on Wednesday 21st February 
at 5:30pm. 
If you didn’t get the chance to share your suggestions, there are slips you can 
fill in and post in the suggestions box at the school office. 

ArtVentures visit Reception 
Next Wednesday (7th February), Reception children will have a visit from 
ArtVentures. They will have lots of fun taking part in activities linked with 
colours and paints. I know staff are looking forward to this, and I am sure 
children are too. 

Road Safety 
Children in Year 2 and Year 3 have taken part in a Road Safety session with 
colleagues from the Local Authority. Children got to hear about the 
importance of road safety. 
Year 2 focused on the theme “Be bright, be seen” – thinking about and 
learning how to cross roads safely, especially when in the dark. 
Year 3 focused on pedestrian safety – again learning how to cross roads safely, 
using road crossings.  

Collective Worship Committee 
Some children from our Collective Worship Committee led their first whole school 
worship this week. They chose to lead a worship on Rosa Parks. Earlier in the year, our 
Diocesan advisor did some work with them on how to plan, organise and lead a whole 
school worship. They used this training to plan and deliver a fantastic worship to all 
children in school. I’d like to say a big well done to them for their efforts, hard work and 
for leading a whole school worship! 

Boom Reader 
Miss McCarthy led a parent session on Boom Reader on Tuesday evening. 
Information shared is available on the school website: 
https://www.stjamesacademy.co.uk/page/english-
writingreadingphonics/123293 

Mr Jones in Class 3 
Mr Jones joined us this week as the new teacher for Class 3. Please give him a 
wave and a hello if you see him. I know you will help to make him feel 
welcome.  

Picture News 
EYFS: Where can we get clothes from? 
KS1 & KS2: Is fashion important? 
 

Safeguard Team 

 

Keeping our children safe is vitally 

important to us. We have a 

safeguard team who work 

together to support children, both 

in and out of school.  

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead 

(DSL) is Miss Minor. The deputy 

DSLs and members of the 

Safeguard team are:  

 

Mrs Lloyd  

Miss McCarthy  

Mrs Butterworth  

Mrs Dent 

Mr Wildey  

 

If you wish to discuss anything 

regarding safeguarding then 

please use our email address: 

safeguarding@stjamesacade

my.co.uk or contact Miss Minor 

or a member of the safeguarding 

team. 

 Date Upcoming Events / 

Activity 

9th Feb School closes for Half 
Term 

19th Feb School re-opens 

21st Feb Parent Forum (with 
Governors) 

 

Have a great weekend! 😊 
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